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  PRESS RELEASE  

 
May 14, 2024 

 

 

POLICE CONTINUE TO INVESTIGATE SOCIAL MEDIA POSTINGS REGARDING A 

POTENTIAL SCHOOL SHOOTING AT SOUTH KITSAP HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

The Port Orchard Police Department is continuing to investigate several social media posts 

circulating amongst the community regarding a possible school shooting threat. 

 

The police department, working collaboratively with the South Kitsap School District, has 

identified, and interviewed several individuals with knowledge of the posts and threats. Detectives  

have not identified any threats as credible, however, the investigation remains active and on-going. 

Partners from local, state, and federal agencies have assisted. 

 

If you have any new information that could aid in our investigation, we urge you to come forward. 

Anyone with any new information regarding this incident is asked to contact the police department 

at police@portorchardwa.gov.  
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